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NEWS TO KEEP YOU ON TOP OF CRIME PREVENTION 

 

Feel free to forward this newsletter to others 
 

To read our newsletter online visit our web site:   http://www.aacpa.net 
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Tuesday February 20, 2007 
 AACPA Membership Meeting 11:30 – 12:00 
 Training session 12 noon – 2 p.m. 

St. Mary's University 
One Camino Santa Maria 
San Antonio, Texas 78228 
AT&T Building # 45, Room 108 

TRAINING 
 Incident Response to Terrorist Bombing, Part 1 
  Patrick Heathcock, San Antonio Police Department 

(Part 1 of 2, part 2 will be continued at our March 2007 meeting). 
Total of 4 hours TECLOSE training credit 
Training certificates will be provided to those attending both sessions 

LUNCH PROVIDED  
Enter campus from the intersection of Culbera & Memorial (traffic light) 
Park directly in front of the AT&T Information Tech building (lot U) 

 
Lunch and Training provided free for AACPA members. (Non-member fee $15) 

 

VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 
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Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association 
Minutes, General Membership Meeting on January 16, 2007, 
YO Ranch Resort, Kerrville, Texas  
7 members present, (10 people required to hold a meeting)  
Membership meeting cancelled                                             ◄ 
 
 
President’s Report 
 
We had a wonderful and productive conference in Kerrville, with a positive outcome.   
Details of the Kerrville Mid Winter TCPA conference will be provided by our conference chair person, Laura Tobias in her report.   
 
A TCPA Executive board meeting and a TCPA General Membership meeting was held during the conference in Kerrville Texas and 
several ideas and suggestions were discussed.   
 

• Change TCPA to hold only 1 conference each year (Jan or Feb).  A once a year conference would allow better attendance, this 
and the month that the conferences would be held will require a motion at our July 2007 TCPA summer membership meeting.  
 

• Change TCPA bylaws for all membership applications to be mailed to TCPA instead of the regions.  This will save AACPA 
about $1 on each application and renewal. 
  

• Send any vendor requests to Dickie Thomas, NTCPA for the summers TCPA July conference.  
 I have appointed Charlie Barbara to prepare plans for the summer’s conferences 2007 & 2008 vendor tables for AACPA. 
 

• Scholarships to the summer conference will be initiated for the summer conferences.  TCPA did not set a deadline for applying, 
so do not delay in getting your application and registration in.  Selections are only made from applications with a paid conference 
registration on file at the time of selections.  Two (2) people from each region will be picked by TCPA.  
 

• Several Texas House Bills are of concern to TCPA.  Our AACPA 2nd VP will have some details in his February meeting report. 
(HB-128 and HB-418). 
 

• TCPA Treasurer, Armando (ARMY) resigned, the TCPA president appointed Scott Rhodes (Grapevine PD) to take over as 
treasurer.  Joe Dominguez, South Texas CPA, was appointed to Sgt at Arms to fill the slot vacated by Scott Rhodes.    
 All of these changes and updates from all regions should be made to the TCPA web site shortly. 
 

• Plans for the summer 2008 conference in Wichita Falls are underway, just waiting for the contract signing.  NTCPA will be 
sending a power point presentation with more details.  I will have this on the agenda for presentation as soon as it arrives.  One 
item to note is that for each 30 reservations/registrations from AACPA we will receive 1 comp room.   

 
• TCPA is planning on returning to the permanent CCPS certifications used previously by TCPA.   

This item will be presented for a vote in July.  
 

• Several TCPA Board positions are up for renewal this July.   
Positions open for nominations are the !st VP, 3rd VP, Treasurer and President.   

 
In an attempt to increase memberships and to encourage some of the dropped members to return, we will be providing some TCLOSE 
training at each of our monthly meetings.   Our regular membership meetings will be from 11:30 A.M. to 12:00 noon.  The training session 
will be from 12 P.M. to 2 P.M.   Since our membership meeting time will be very short, only items presented prior to the meeting, in time 
to be added to the agenda, will be discussed.   Lunch and sodas will be provided for those attending the training portion of the meetings. 

 
 
Thank you for choosing me to lead AACPA for the next 2 years.   My phone is always available for any suggestions, concerns or 
complaints.  Please feel free to call me anytime.  I am here to serve you.   
My phone numbers are Home-(210)659-2710 and Cell-(210)381-0250. 
My email is pstsapd@hotmail.com  
 
Don Carr, President 
Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:pstsapd@hotmail.com
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Tuesday March 20, 2007 
 AACPA Membership Meeting 11:30 – 12:00 
 Training session 12 noon – 2 p.m. 

St. Mary's University 
One Camino Santa Maria 
San Antonio, Texas 78228 
AT&T Building # 45, Room 108 

TRAINING 
 Incident Response to Terrorist Bombing, Part 2 
  Patrick Heathcock, San Antonio Police Department 

Part 2 of 2 
Total of 4 hours TECLOSE training credit 
Training certificates will be provided to those attending both sessions 

LUNCH PROVIDED  
Enter campus from the intersection of Culbera & Memorial (traffic light) 
Park directly in front of the AT&T Information Tech building (lot U) 

 
Lunch and Training provided free for AACPA members. (Non-member fee $15) 
 
 

VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please make copies and post the enclosed flyer throughout your work areas. 
 
Copies can be printed from our web site:  http://aacpa.net 
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========================================================= 
This message generated by the CLEAT List Server 
========================================================= 
 
MEMBERSHIP ALERT / ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The following is a request by Laurie Marsh for your assistance in protesting the parole of Cop Killer Robert 
Sanchez. 
 
Nina Kunkel, Executive Assistant 
National Association of Police Organizations 
750 First Street NE, Suite 920, Washington, D.C. 20002, (202) 842-4420 Fax: (202) 842-4396 
From: Laurie marsh [mailto:marshlaurie@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 3:06 PM 
 To: cwj@hpcomm.net; info 
Subject: Cop Killer up for parole 
 
My name is Laurie Marsh.  Many of you heard from me about 3 years ago and were able to help keep a cop killer in 
prison.  Unfortunately, I must ask for your assistance again.  My first husband was Police Officer Richard Scott 
Rogiers, of the Balcones Heights Police Department in San Antonio, Texas.  He was gunned down in the line of 
duty.  His killer is now up for parole for the second time after serving only 18 years of his life sentence.  The 
following is a brief account of the events of that night.  In the very early morning hours of March 11, 1989 Officer 
Rogiers was shot twice in the head after making a "routine" traffic stop.  He succumbed from his wounds nearly 24 
hours later.  During the trial, the chief medical examiner pointed out that the first shot was a stunning, but non-fatal 
blow to the side of the head, which would have caused him to fall to his knees, defenseless, but still alive.  While he 
was down on his hands and knees, he was shot again at point-blank range, execution style to the back of the head.  
Officer Rogiers never had the chance to take out his service weapon. 
 
Officer Rogiers left behind a wife (myself) and a 2 1/2 year old son.  His son is now 20 years old, has graduated 
from high school and is attending college at Texas State University and doing very well.  I remarried 16 years ago.  
My current husband and I and my son are adamant about keeping this man in prison. 
 
The prisoner is Robert Sanchez, TDCJ #00531913, SID#02701316.  He was convicted of capital murder and 
sentenced to life in prison.  He is up for parole in March of this year. 
 
Protest letters/petitions should be sent in by the end of January, no later than the end of February to the following 
address:  Texas Department of Criminal Justice Victim Services/Parole Board, 8712 Shoal Creek Blvd., Suite 265, 
P.O. Box 13401, Austin, Texas  78711-3401.  Letters can also be emailed to: victim.svc@tdcj.state.tx.us 
 
If there is anything you can do to help keep this man in prison, I would greatly appreciate it.  You can contact me 
by email or by phone at 830-538-2380.  I have a petition and signature sheet that I can send if you wish. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Laurie Rogiers Marsh                      ◄ 
 

mailto:marshlaurie@hotmail.com
cwj@hpcomm.net
victim.svc@tdcj.state.tx.us
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Our January conference was a success; Laura Tobias did an excellent job in putting it together and bringing it to a 
successful outcome.  She will be providing the details in her report at our February meeting.  Here are several of the 
pictures that were taken at the conference; more are on our web site:  http://aacpa.net 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

         ◄ 
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                32nd Annual Summer Training Conference 
 

July 15-20, 2007 
 

Richardson, Texas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Location: 
Richardson Hotel 
701 Campbell Road 
Richardson, Texas 75081 
Telephone: 866.593.6300 
 
 
 
Information to be posted on the TCPA web site soon (http://www.tcpa.org) 
 

 
Download exhibitor pack here    (http://www.tcpa.org/downloads/2007TCPAExhibitorApplication.doc)  ◄ 

     

http://www.tcpa.org
http://www.tcpa.org
http://www.tcpa.org/downloads/2007TCPAExhibitorApplication.doc
http://www.tcpa.org/downloads/2007TCPAExhibitorApplication.doc


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Tuesday February 20, 2007 
 AACPA business meeting 11:30 – 12:00 
 Training session 12 noon – 2 p.m. 

St. Mary's University 
One Camino Santa Maria 
San Antonio, Texas 78228 
SBC Building # 45, Room 108 

LUNCH PROVIDED  
Enter campus from the intersection of Culbera & Memorial (traffic light) 
Park directly in front of the SBC Information Tech building (lot U) 

 
Lunch and Training provided free for AACPA members. (Non-member fee $15) 
 

See Page 1 inside for details on the training to be provided for this meeting 
 

VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 
 

A L A M O  A R E A  

C R I M E  P R E V E N T I O N  

A S S O C I A T I O N  
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